
Wednesday 20 September 2023

Dear Parent, caregivers and whānau, 

MAC Year 0-6 Tread Lightly Caravan

Our Year 0-6 classes have the wonderful opportunity for the Tread Lightly Caravan (TLC) to come into
school and teach students about sustainability through a wide range of fun interactive activities. This
will teach students to live more environmentally responsible lifestyles. Please refer to the parent
information sheet attached to this email for further information.

The Tread Lightly Caravan will park in the school grounds with exhibits inside the van and in the hall.
The learning will support our sustainability unit next term, providing students with a deeper
understanding of how to make practical steps in looking after the environment.

Here are the times for each class:
Room 5: Wednesday 11 October 11:20-12:50 pm
Room 6: Wednesday 11 October 1:20-2:50 pm *note this session starts during lunchtime
Room 4: Thursday 12 October 9:30-10:45 pm
Room 3: Thursday 12 October 11:20-12:35 pm
Room 2: Friday 13 October 9:20-10:40 am
Room 25: Friday 13 October 11:20-12:20 pm
Room 1: Friday 13 October 1:40-2:40 pm

We will require parent help for the activities. You will be running one of the guided activities and will
be briefed prior to the session. Please indicate your availability on the google form. Parent helpers
will need to arrive at the office 10 minutes before the class session. The school operates on MOE
best practice. All volunteers are required to hold a current police clearance. If you are unsure of your
current police vetting status, please check with the school office.

Only complete the form below if you are available to support one of the sessions.

Tread Lightly Google Form

Joanna Emery Jessica Kidd
Team Leader for Year 0-3 Team Leader for Year 4-6
Elim Christian College Elim Christian College

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffrPAzV-w8ZSyuk_HKP4nTdvgG7HeiUmnlmuFbJC2nsWYtOQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

